Department of Nutrition

Key Policy for Graduate Students

As a result of our increasing numbers of graduate students and our limited desk space, the Department of Nutrition has developed the following policy regarding the issuance of keys to department offices and laboratories.  All UNCG students pay a Technical Use fee which gives them access to all University operated computer labs across campus.  Therefore, limiting key distribution does not limit student access to computer facilities on campus.
1. Graduate students in the Department of Nutrition who have GA/RA responsibilities can apply for both a key to the outside door of the Stone Building and also a key to the graduate office (301)/TA office (currently 346)/third floor labs.
2. Graduate students who are hired by the Department as hourly GAs to assist with departmental work/teaching will obtain their keys from Sherry Ritter in room 318.  Sherry will assume the responsibility to retrieve those keys when the student has completed their GA assignment, e.g., at the end of the semester.

3. For all other students, the need to obtain keys will be determined on an individual basis.  Requests for keys for non-GA/RA students must be made by the student’s faculty mentor.

4. The mentor of the students who have keys to the Stone Building and NTR office/lab spaces assumes the responsibility to have the students return all keys after the students no longer have a need for such keys, e.g., upon graduation or leaving the graduate program.

5. Undergraduate research assistants may be issued keys upon request from their research mentor.  Again, the research mentor is responsible for assuring that the student returns his/her keys upon completion of their research assistantship work.
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